
From: Russell G. Martin
To: Michelle Durrett
Cc: Terri Graham
Subject: City of Smyrna Annexation Application
Date: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 8:40:12 AM

Mrs. Durrett:
 
The City Clerk’s office is currently processing the annexation application you submitted earlier in the
month. The Clerk’s office needs a new legal description because the one submitted with the
application illegible and cannot be transcribed onto the form she sends to the county. Would you be
able to resend a legible legal description for the property? Your help is much appreciated and
needed to move the process forward.
 
Thank you,
 
Rusty Martin, AICP
Senior Planner
Community Development Department
3180 Atlanta Road
Smyrna, GA 30080
Phone: 678-631-5354
Fax: 770-431-2808
Email: rgmartin@smyrnaga.gov
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